
   

 

   

 

  School Eyeglass Clinic 

for students at 

Cloverdale Elementary 

April 15TH, 2024 9:00am-1:00pm 

HOW YOUR CHILD CAN 
PARTICIPATE 

Follow these steps: 

1. Notify the school 

that your child will 

be participating to 

get free glasses 

2. Send a copy of your 

child’s prescription 

to the school before 

or on the date of the 

clinic –  April 15th  

3. Make sure that your 

child is at school on 

the day of the clinic. 

4. Parents do not need 

to be present for the 

student to receive 

free glasses 

5. Unfortunately, we 

will not be able to 

come back to the 

school for additional 

dates, so any 

student who does 

not attend or does 

not bring a valid 

prescription may 

miss their chance 

The OneSight EssilorLuxottica Foundation, a registered 

non-profit focused on vision care, will be conducting a 

FREE 1 day eyeglass clinic at Cloverdale Elementary 

on April 15th between 9:00am-1:00pm. 

 

The OneSight EssilorLuxottica Foundation believes all children 

should have a chance to see the world clearly so that they 

can reach their full potential. This is why our team of staff and 

volunteers will be coming to your child’s school to offer FREE 

prescription glasses for those requiring them. 

 

Some things to know: 

 We will not charge you or bill your private or provincial benefits 

for any of the services we offer 

 Only students who already have a valid prescription from an 

optometrist are able to participate 

 The eyeglasses are provided FREE of charge 

 There will be a selection of frames for your child to choose from, 

and an eye care professional will be at the school to help them 

choose a pair that fits, take necessary measurements, etc. 

 

TO PARTICIPATE, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SCHOOL AND MAKE 

SURE THAT YOU SEND YOUR CHILD’S PRESCRIPTION TO THE 

SCHOOL BEFORE THE CLINIC DATE 

 

ONLY STUDENTS WHO HAVE A PRESCRIPTION WITH THEM ON 

THE DAY OF THE CLINIC WILL BE ABLE TO RECEIVE FREE 

GLASSES 

Questions? 
Email: eyestoas@essilor.ca 

Contact your school for more information 


